
11th September 2018
Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of our themed work, we wish to take KS2 to The British Museum in London on 19th November.

The voluntary contribution for this visit will be £17.50 which includes entry fees and coach hire. Please send in the correct money as we do not hold money for change in school. Cheques can be made payable to Sandhurst Primary School or you can pay on line at Schoolmoney.co.uk 

The coach will leave school at 8.45 am on the day and return at approximately 5.00 p.m.

The children should wear school uniform and will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles please). 

Without the voluntary contribution we will be unable to offer the visit to the children. If you cannot send in the full amount, please contact the Headteacher.

If you wish your child to take part, please complete the form attached and return it to school no later than Friday 3rd November 2018.

Yours sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]

Mrs Bromfield
Enrichment Co-ordinator
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British Museum Trip – 19th November 2018


I consent to my child ……………………………………………………… in Class……………………………….. going to London on 19th November 2018. 

Should the need arise, I give permission for my child to receive an anaesthetic.
						

Signed …………………………………… parent / carer


I enclose....................................................as a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the visit.


I enclose £17.50 for the cost of the trip


I have paid on-line at Schoolmoney.co.uk


My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like the kitchen to make a packed lunch for my child. 
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